

Health, Happiness and Prosperity for the New Year

"Organize is what you do before you do something, so that when you do it, it's not all mixed up." - Winnie the Pooh.

nd "organize" is what we're busy doing here for you at HBAC. Our board members are working hard to bring you an exciting line up of speakers in 2007. Join us for events that are guaranteed to enlighten, engage and energize you in the coming vear.

We are building on the hopes for peace, health and harmony from our December 2006 meeting. Tracey MacKenzie, a Feng Shui expert, revealed ancient secrets on how the proper distribution of energy can increase your health, your prosperity, your career prospects and even your love life.

Our second Annual General Meeting gathered members together and was followed by a festive dinner. We also celebrated the season by contributing gifts, along with a generous \$1,500 donation to residents of Logifem, a women's shelter.

We ended the year by saying good-bye to two of our board members, Genevieve Grenier and Debra Makuch, who resigned HBAC. We also welcome Sandra Shaw back to our Board of Directors.

Join us for cutting-admired. Join us for cutting-edge information at our next meetings:

April 5, 2007: Henry Anderson, E-business Marketings:

- · April 5, 2007: Henry Anderson, E-business Manager at uthorised view an Novartis
- June 7, 2007: Janice E. Parente, PhD, President and Managing Director, Ethica Clinical Research Inc. CPM

We're easy to reach!

Our Board Members:

Robin Grover (514) 956-4081

President

(sanofi-aventis Canada)

Lea Capuano (514) 695-7365

Membership

Niki Tsakonas (514) 485-8821

Secretary

(Consultation 3P Consulting)

Lynda Goldman (514) 336-4339

Communications (Helix Publishing)

Nives Listes (514) 428-6203

Treasurer (IMS Health)

Jennifer Morrison (514) 484-3491

Communications (JAM Design)

Lora-Mae Chartier (514) 333-2252

Golf

(Bristol-Myers Squibb)

Sandra Shaw (514) 487-7060

Membership

(The Global Chapter)

www.hbac.ca contact_hbac@sympatico.c.



Robin Grover, HBAC President, with Debra Makuch, Board Member.